
 

      
 

Addendum No. 1 
Issued:  11/18/2024 at 3:30 p.m. 

 
 
 

Notice to Professional Consultants 
Bennett Drive Resurfacing Project 

FPN No. 453572-1-54-01 
City of Chipley, Florida 

RFQ No. 2025-01 
 
 
 

1. How will the letters of qualification be graded, scored and ranked, is there a specific 
grading criteria established for this RFQ? Attached. 
 

2. How many copies of the letter of qualification need to be submitted? Three copies please. 
 

3. Are the certifications/forms to be included count towards the 10-page limit? Yes, the forms 
do count toward the 10-page limit but you can shrink them down if you would like. 
 

4. Is the current engineering firm for the City precluded from submitting a letter of 
qualification? The city has two engineering firms that we utilize for certain projects on a 
separate continuing services contract, and they are not precluded from submitting for other 
projects that we advertise for. 
 

5. What is the current budget for construction? Included in the attached agreement. 
 

6. What is the current budget for surveying and engineering services? Included in the attached 
agreement. 
 

7. Can you provide a copy of the SCOP agreement, and any related documents submitted to 
FDOT including typical sections, cost estimates, and the SCOP application. Attached. 
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